
Hello, 
 
The Mid-Western Regional Council submits it’s support for the introductions of a “Royalties for 
Regions” policy or program to be included among the final recommendations of the PRRT review, so 
as to ensure a fair share of the future earnings will be re-invested in regional and rural Australia. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Erin Reid 
EXECUTIVE ADMINISTRATION ASSISTANT 
Mid-Western Regional Council 
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